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  Sunhak Peace Prize Honors Former UN Secretary General Ban 
Ki-moon, H.E. Macky Sall, and Bishop Munib Younan 

 
 
Seoul, Korea—A former UN secretary general, 
an African national leader and a leader in 
interfaith reconciliation were 
honored. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF Founder Donates $250,000 USD in Fight Against COVID-19 
 
Seoul, Korea—"It is time for all the Korean 
people to come together as one to overcome 
this,” said Dr. Moon. The 
Family Federation for World 
Peace and Unification made 
the donation to the Korean 
Red Cross. (source: JoongAng Ilbo, a South 

Korean daily newspaper).  

  

  
  

  

  World Interfaith Harmony Week Observed in Oslo 
   
 
Oslo, Norway—UPF commemorated UN World 
Interfaith Harmony Week with a program titled 
“World Peace through Interfaith Harmony – 
Cooperation on Common 
Values.” 
 

  

  

  

  World Interfaith Harmony Week Observed in Vienna 
   
 
Vienna, Austria—A conference was held at the 
United Nations offices with the theme “Faith-
Based Organizations and the UN Sustainable 
Development Goals.” 
 

  

  

  

   
 
 

  



 

 

Spanish Faith Leaders Meet ‘for Peace and Dialogue’ 
   
 
Marbella, Spain—One hundred representatives 
of different faiths attended the “Meeting for Peace 
and Dialogue: Strengthening Ties among 
Different Paths.” 
 

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAR 21: UN International Day for the Elimination of Racial 

Discrimination 

APR 3: The ECOSOC Partnership Forum 

APR 24: International Day of Multilateralism and Diplomacy for Peace 

MAY 15: UN International Day of Families 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 

 


